
 
 
 

FREE TICKETS 
to women’s tech conference! 
 
Are you a high school girl, non-binary student, or trans student  
who wants to learn more about careers in tech? 
 
 

Join us at the ACT-W (Advancing the Careers of Technical Women)  
Portland Conference July 20-21. Portland Workforce Alliance, a local nonprofit, 
has a limited number of FREE High School VIP tickets!  
 
High School VIPs get to join 500+ tech individuals for speaking sessions,  
hands-on workshops, one-on-one coaching sessions, a career fair, and  
a special High School VIP lunch. Free tickets are limited, so sign up by July 9! 
 
 

ACT-W Portland Conference & VIP Lunch 
July 20-21, 2018 
Portland State University, Smith Memorial Student Union 
FREE tickets (must attend both days and join VIP lunch on July 21) 
 
 
Free tickets are limited! Contact PWA by July 9 
at sherri@portlandworkforcealliance.org 


